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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BOARD AGENDA MEMO 
 
 
MEETING DATE: October 11, 2022 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Julie Patterson Hunter, Clerk of the Board 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation by the Rural County Representatives of California (RCRC) 

awarding the 2022 RCRC Basket auction proceeds.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Receive the Presentation by RCRC President and CEO Patrick 
Blacklock.  
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND: As a rural county, the County of Nevada is a member of the Rural County 
Representatives of California (RCRC) that advocates for rural issues at the state’s capital 
on behalf of its 39 County membership of rural counties. Nevada County District III 
Supervisor Dan Miller is the current Chair of RCRC and represents rural counties before the 
Governor’s administration and state and federal legislatures and delegates. Each year 
RCRC’s holds an Annual Meeting which concludes with a Basket Drawing and Auction in 
which a county-themed basket is auctioned off from each of RCRC’s 39 member counties. 
This year $67,150 was raised, which includes a $10,000 contribution from RCRC. The 
proceeds from the auction are then donated to select charities in the county of the RCRC 
Chair. This year’s selected charities include the KARE Crisis Nursery, Bright Futures for 
Youth, Gold Country Senior Services, and the Nevada County Law Enforcement and Fire 
Prevention Council. Rural community and business leaders from across the state raised the 
funds during the Basket Drawing and Auction for the benefit of nonprofits serving the 
Nevada County community.  
 
RCRC and CEO Patrick Blacklock will provide the Board with a presentation awarding 
$67,150 to four Nevada County nonprofits at the Nevada County Board of Supervisors 
meeting and also provide the Board with an RCRC organizational update.  
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